
 

Sunday, September 11, 2016 will mark the 15th anniversary of the 9-11 attacks on the World Trade 
Center in Manhattan, the Pentagon in Washington, and the plane crash in Western Pennsylvania. 
These extraordinary attacks shook our nation and world.  Over three thousand civilians lost their lives. 
Millions more, including thousands of firsts responders, were impacted by the events of that day.  
 
We will have one worship service on Sunday, September 11, at 10:30 am in the sanctuary. It will include 
a special Service of Hope and Remembrance. We are planning to invite public safety personnel and 
community leaders to be our guests. If you, or someone you know, works in law enforcement, public 
safety, first responders, etc. please send their name to Charlotte Brendel at cbrendel@wnccumc.net or 
437-0921 ext. 14.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT LIVE begins September 7th. We will have a 
new caterer and new menus!  Standing Reservations are encouraged, 
so please contact the church office to add your name on the list. We 
are sorry there will be no complimentary dinners available this year, 
as our cost will be per person/plate. We will include a vegetarian 
option each week, and kid’s menu. Three volunteers are needed to 
help serve the meals with the caterer each week. Please contact the 
church office if you are available to help serve (437-0921). 

 
A MISSION/MINISTRY FAIR will be held Sunday, August 28th 
during the Sunday School hour in the Upper and Lower Gathering 
Area. Displays will be set up with information on the numerous 
opportunities available to engage members in needs-based, 
relationship-building, discipleship, and outreach activities. 
Missions and ministries are for all ages! We want everyone 
(including children, youth, and adults) to respond to God's call on 
their lives through serving the church and others. Displays will 
remain set up through the month of September. 
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